
The Spokane County Board of Commissioners invites applicants for an opening on the Spokane 

Historic Landmarks Commission (SHLC). The vacancy is for a County-at-large position in which the 

applicant must have a demonstrated interest or experience in historic preservation. 

The 11-member SHLC makes recommendations to the City Council/County Board for landmark 

designation and reviews all proposed physical alterations to designated features of Spokane Historic 

Register properties. 

The Commission is composed of two architects who are registered in the state of Washington; a state-

certified general real estate appraiser; two historians with appropriate degrees or equivalent 

experience; a professional archaeologist or anthropologist with appropriate degrees; and an 

experienced preservation construction specialist. There are also two at large appointees from both 

Spokane County and the City of Spokane. 

SHLC meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month at 3:00 p.m. Commission 

responsibilities require a commitment of approximately 3 -5 hours a month. 

Interested applicants may be City of Spokane or Spokane County residents.  Commission members 

serve without compensation. Those interested in being considered should send a letter of interest, 

resume and a completed Spokane County Board & Commissions Application. Deadline for the 

County-at-large position is Monday, November 29, 2016. Please submit a completed application, 

resume and letter of interest to Ginna Vasquez, GVASQUEZ@spokanecounty.org. 

Where to Send Application – Applications for vacancies should be faxed, mailed, or delivered to the 

Board of County Commissioners unless otherwise noted under each vacancy. 

Spokane County Commissioners’ Office 

Spokane County Courthouse 

1116 West Broadway Avenue 

Spokane, WA 99260 

Fax: 509-477-2274 

For more information, please call 509-625-6543 – Megan Duvall, City/County of Spokane Historic 

Preservation Officer. 

https://www.spokanecounty.org/DocumentCenter/View/4895
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